Lisa Driscoll

From: Mark Smith <marksmithforjustice@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, January 31, 2022 11:43 AM

To: Lisa Driscoll

Subject: Public Comment for Measure X Community Advisory Board Today.

Hello,

As a Contra Costa County resident, the committee needs to know we have an emergency need for Animal Services to provide more spay/neuter services. Especially for cats.

Some of the Measure X funds need to go towards Animals in our county and to help our county shelter. This in turn, helps low income residents that need these services most and creates Healthy Communities.

There are small volunteer rescue groups that do Trap, Neuter, Return (TNR) of cats but they need somewhere to bring the cats. Only the TNR lowers the cat population and these people doing TNR help in the lower income places. My girlfriend does TNR. That's how I know about it.

Can you please add this topic to your next meeting?

Thank you,

Mark Smith Contra Costa County resident